
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 17, 2022 
 
To:  Senate Committee on Transportation 
 
Re:  Proponent Testimony for HB 2633 
 
 
Chairman Peterson and Members of the Committee: 
 
I stand before you today to ask for your support of HB 2633 regarding a special Hutchinson flag 
license plates.  This bill is co-sponsored by the entire Reno County House delegation along with  
multiple others in the House.   
 
The city flag of Hutchinson dates from 2018 and has now a broad sense of community ownership 
and use.  The colors (blue, gold, and white) are those of our local high school and of our Kansas 
wheat and sky.  We have no doubt we can sell a sufficient number of tags to make production 
feasible. 
 
Hutchinson has seen the success of Wichita in incorporating it’s city flag into a license plate 
design.  We wish to emulate that success for our own community and ask the Senate to support 
House bill 2633. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Paul Waggoner 
House District 104 


